
24th September 2021 

It has been a great week in Ruby Class this week! We have finally been able to go on a school 
trip! The children had a wonderful time at Cattle Country and were excellent role models for 
our school. We were very proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have been learning to count in steps of 3, 4 and 8. We have used a variety of 
strategies to help us, such as, songs, tapping, concrete resources, number lines and 
sequencing. In English, we have been planning a newspaper report. The children are going to 
become reporters and report on the ‘Marvellous Medicine’ that has been created by George! 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in science, we have explored muscles. The children made their own muscles out of 
cardboard and elastic bands to help them to understand how a muscle works. In geography, 
we have been comparing the similarities and differences between Cardiff and Wickwar. In 
PSHE, we explored what our Dream school might be like! In music, we continued to learn 
songs with a lady from the music hub, this week we practised singing in the round. In 
French, we have learnt how to ask someone his or her name and to say our name. In PE, we 
have continued with our country dancing and games. In art, we have been thinking about 
primary and secondary colours. 

 

 

 

 

 



24th September 2021 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

The Friends are a huge part of the school and through their fundraising are able to support 
us in purchasing items for all of the children to use. If you would like to join the Friends, 
please get in touch with the committee.  

   


